Ann Clark

From: Town Clerk <clerk@townofwj.com>
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 11:47 AM
To: Adam Stumb '

Cc: Ann Clark

Subject: ETJ Planning Board Reappointments

Good morning,

The Board of Aldermen at our September 12" meeting, recommended the following to the county
commissioners to be re-appointed to the West Jefferson ETJ Board: Delmer Roten & Shawn Horton for
another 3 year term each. Please let me know if you need any other information. Thanks!

Wesley M. Barker

Town Clerk/Human Resources Officer
Zoning Administrator

Town of West Jefferson

P.0. Box 490

West Jefferson, NC 28694

P: 336.246.3551

F: 556.246.4409

@townofwj.com



